
From the Publisher:  Zane 

Dupree is a charismatic 12-

year-old boy of mixed race 

visiting a relative in New Or-

leans when Hurricane Katrina 

hits. Unexpectedly separated 

from all family, Zane and his 

dog experience the terror of 

Katrina's wind, rain, and 

horrific flooding. Facing 

death, they are rescued from 

an attic air vent by a kind, 

elderly musician and a scrap-

py young girl--both African 

American. The chaos that 

ensues as storm water drowns 

the city, shelter and food van-

ish, and police contribute to a 

dangerous, frightening atmos-

phere, creates a page-turning 

tale that completely engrosses 

the reader.   

A New Year...Once Again 
If you are like me, you don’t like the thought of having to com-

mit to trying something new, giving up an old habit,  or com-

mitting to a new habit yet again. So trying to put “starting over  

yet again” in a more positive light, I looked other phrases and 

came across several that I liked better than “Making a New 

Year’s Resolution.”  Reaffirm, maybe what I am doing is ex-

actly what I should be doing, and it is okay to stay the course; 

Wipe the slate clean. Who can’t appreciate having a fresh start 

and letting bygones be bygones. Reawaken, find what it was 

that pushed you forward in the first place. And lastly my fa-

vorite, breathe new life into.  Professionally, academically, 

emotionally, spiritually, whatever it takes to breathe new life 

into you ,do it. Hopefully you can find your new beginning this 

year, and be thankful you have one. Happy New Year. 

Thank you Tara Huddleston for allowing our middle school 

and high school students to go on a trip to see Fantastic Beast 

and Where to Find Them. Because of your generosity the 

students who met the 500,000 word goal were privileged to 

attend a showing at The District in Durant. Thank you for 

investing in our students with such kindness. 

Fantastic Beast and Where to Find 

The BookMark 
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“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The 

more you learn, the more places you’ll go.”— Dr. Seuss 



Libraries are no longer a storage area of books for students and 

teachers to peruse. They’re evolving (at a snails pace usually) to 

what is referred to as a Learning Commons. This is where pa-

trons can come to the library and work independently, or with a 

group both physically and/or virtually. They still come to access 

books; however, they also come to collaborate, participate, en-

gage, inquire, experiment, share, create, connect, gather and 

evaluate.  So whatever the name, I believe the library or learning 

commons is an exciting and evolving place to be. 

May I Have a Pass to the Learning Commons? 

From the Publisher 
A New York Times 
Bestseller -- In 1941, 
fifteen-year-old Lina is 
preparing for art 
school, first dates, and 
all that summer has to 
offer. Then one night, 
Soviet secret police 
barge violently into her 
home. Lina, her moth-
er, and younger broth-
er are deported to Si-
beria. Her father, sepa-
rated from the family, 
is sentenced to death 
in a prison camp. On 
their long and harrow-
ing journey, strength, 
love and hope pull the 
family through. Will it 
be enough to keep 
them alive?  

KIDS CAUGHT READING!!! 
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Any questions or comments, call Dawn Loftis at 580 889-3361 ext. 343. 


